
Malvern Preparatory School 
COVID-19 Home Game Policies and Guidelines 

 
 
Scope 
Malvern Prep is excited to begin contests during the fall season very shortly.  In order to ensure 
the health and safety of our community, we have established a home game policy as it relates 
to spectators. 
 
Who May Attend? 
Beyond the student athletes, coaches, game officials and athletic staff, we have determined 
safe capacity limits for the following spaces: Pellegrini Stadium, Fr. Flynn Field and the O’Neill 
Center Pool.  Based on these limits, varsity student athletes will be issued 2 wristbands on the 
day prior to the contest for family members only.  Faculty/Staff that are interested in attending 
should contact Jim Stewart at ​jhstewart@malvernprep.org​ at least 24 hours in advance of the 
home contest.  
 
We are unable to accommodate other spectators at this time.  Should this change, all will be 
notified. 
 
Procedure for game attendance 
Our security staff will be stationed for attendance check in along the ring road.  They will stop all 
guests to verify that they have a bracelet or that they are essential personnel for the contest. 
 
Guests and Media:​ Within 2 hours of arriving on campus, all guests who have been given a 
bracelet will complete the ​Health and Safety Assessment Form​.  If you do not feel well, please 
stay at home. 
Game Officials/Referees​: Within 2 hours of arriving on campus, all officials and referees will 
complete the ​Health and Safety Assessment Form​.  There will be no locker room access for 
officials.  Please identify yourself to security when you arrive on campus for check in. 
Student Athletes:​ On days when you may not be on campus (i.e., Brotherhood Days, College 
Visits) and on days when Malvern Prep is not in class, you will complete the Magnus Health 
Screen with your parents.  All student athletes will check in at the Athletic Training Room for 
form verification and temperature checks. 
Coaches: ​Coaches will continue to complete the ​Health and Safety Assessment Form​ daily for 
practices and contests.  All student athletes will check in at the Athletic Training Room for form 
verification and temperature checks.  
 
Restrooms 
Portable restrooms will be available at each outdoor location.  Restrooms in the O’Neill Center 
are also open.  Only 2 people at a time may occupy a restroom in the O’Neill Center. 
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